
Councilmember Jim Griffith cordially invites you to a
Sunnyvale Town Hall Meeting
to discuss Sunnyvale issues and concerns

Saturday, November 10th, 2012, 3:00 - 5:00 p.m.
at the Lakewood Park Building

Bring your comments,
your questions, your concerns,

and your gripes
and let’s talk about making 

Sunnyvale a better community!

Light refreshments will be served.

Email any inquiries
to griffith@dweeb.org

Councilmembers Nancy Smith and Jim Griffith cordially invite you to

A Sunnyvale Town Hall Meeting
to discuss the Foodcycling Program and other Sunnyvale topics.

Wednesday, July 18th, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.
at the Ponderosa Park Building.

Email any inquiries to nancy@nancysmith.org or griffith@dweeb.org

Bring your your questions, your concerns, and your gripes
and let’s talk about making Sunnyvale a better community!

Light refreshments will be served.


